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Appendix 1 

Chief Executive's written statement on EIAR 
 

 
 
It is noted that the environmental impact assessment carried out by Rita Connaughton, 

A/Senior Planner and reported on in the amended report dated 31st January, 2024 has been 

carried out giving full consideration to the Environmental Impact Assessment Report 

submitted with the application, pursuant to a request under subsection 172 of the Planning 

and Development Act, 2000, as amended, and all submissions and observations validly made 

in relation to the environmental effects of the development. 

 

It is considered that the amended report dated 31st January, 2024 contains a fair and 

reasonable assessment of the likely significant effects of the development on the 

environment. The assessment, as reported, is adopted as the assessment of Longford County 

Council.  

 
 
 
 
_____________________________              

John Brannigan 
Director of Services 
 

 


